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 SYMPATHY RESOLUTION 
 
 
 Larry Nehasil 
 
 
WHEREAS, The Board of Education was saddened to hear of the untimely death of Larry 
Nehasil of the Livonia Police Department; and, 
 
WHEREAS, the Livonia Public Schools and the Livonia Police Department have worked 
together in partnership for the safety of our students, especially through the police liaison 
programs in our schools; and  
 
WHEREAS, Larry Nehasil was a true representative of the outstanding dedication of our 
Livonia Police Officers; and, 
 
WHEREAS, the Livonia Board of Education is grateful for the everyday work that the 
members of the Livonia Police Department do to preserve and protect our community. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District offers its deepest sympathy to the family and friends of 
Larry Nehasil. 
 
 
  
 


